Degember 24, 1925.

Dear Charles:

I am returning herewith & copy
of Julia's Qhristmas card which I read with
a great deal of interest. 7The printed copy
hag now arrived and it makes & most unusual
Christmas remembrencge, :

I suggeet that Julia mail a
copy to C, ¢, Ruff, Henston, Kesnses, who
celebrated his eightieth birthday a few days
ago .

We have been having somne very

busy deye here but our Christmas shopping 1s

now over and we are all looking forward to a

heppy day for Friday. e have not opened any
of our Christmag packages and will not do 80

until Christimas,

You ma&y be interested in knowing
that prospectis are brightening materially for
the Bdgar Steel Seal.

I feel sure that 1t will be beay-
tiful at the hiils and I know you will all have
a fine tine. Love to 2all,.

Your brother,




